
Welcome Bowman First Graders!

Dear First Grader,
I canʼt wait to meet you! We are going to have so much fun learning this year and you

will make new friends. See you soon!

Here are some things that you can practice to help you be ready for first grade:
· Tie your shoes/zip and button clothing
· Write your first and last name with capital and small letters
· Say your full address
· Count to 100
· Write your numbers from 1 to 20 (no reversals)
· Practice addition and subtraction facts to 5
· Say the days of the week starting with Sunday
· Write your ABCʼs in capital and lowercase
· Practice the sounds of all of the letters
· Practice reading these words: First Grade Words

Here is the link to the supplies that all first graders will need to have when they start
school: BOWMAN SUPPLY LISTS: K-2

Students in our class will also need:
Crayola broad tip markers (classic colors)
One 3 ring binder binder-1 ½ inch (any color)

Hello parents! In order to make your childʼs first day of school a smooth and easy one, please
help by making sure his or her supplies are ready to use. Take all of the supplies out of the
packaging. Sharpen one dozen #2 pencils ahead of time. Place 1 box of crayons, 1 pink eraser,
3 sharpened pencils, scissors and 2 glue sticks inside of the supply box. Then, put all of the
extra supplies inside of a large Ziploc bag labeled with your childʼs name. Please put
headphones or earbuds in a large Ziploc bag labeled with your childʼs name. Bring ALL of the
supplies to school with you on your scheduled conference day. With your help, we can
start learning and doing great things right away! We are going to have a wonderful year. See
you soon!

Sincerely,

Jacki Kuntz

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1W0C7V0aTl-En6c3gVyCv0-i0M_0g20SQSVfgbJdCto4/edit#slide=id.g2185412efec_0_35
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qg9o8gdY2C8_i8sJThV4gdbAMQobKJgv/view?usp=sharing

